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Survey Opportunity - Have Your Say on the Australian Fire Danger Rating 
System 

Key Message 
The University of Adelaide is leading a nationwide research project to evaluate the 
implementation of the Australian Fire Danger Rating System (AFDRS). This study 
explores how the AFDRS is understood, interpreted, and acted upon, intending to 
drive continuous improvement. 
 
Who can participate? 
We invite those with lived experience of bushfires or involvement in bushfire 
management, prevention, monitoring, or research to share their insights. 
 
Timeframe available? 
Survey Open Until 20 December 2024 
 
What’s involved? 
The survey will ask about your perceptions and experiences with the AFDRS, 
including its benefits, impacts, and challenges. 
 
How long does it take? 
The survey takes approximately 30 minutes to complete. 
 
Why Participate? 
Your feedback will help refine the AFDRS, ensuring it meets the needs of the 
community and professionals alike. Participants also have the chance to win a $50 
gift card! 
 
Start the Survey Today: 
https://adelaideuniwide.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8qrvZzinRdiMrC6 
 
For more information about the AFDRS, visit: 
www.firedangerratings.com.au 
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